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Network Notification 
 
Notice Date:  November 27, 2018  
To:     Georgia Medicaid Health Partners 
From:     CareSource® 
Subject: Billing for Long-Acting Reversible Contraception (LARC) Devices in Non-

Inpatient Settings 
 
 
The Department of Community Health has posted a banner message with billing instructions for LARC 
Devices. Please refer to the link below for information on how to bill for non-inpatient LARC services.  

 
https://www.mmis.georgia.gov/portal/PubAccess.Provider%20Information/Provider%20Notices/tabId/53
/Default.aspx 
 
View the “Fee- For-Service (FFS) Billing Instructions for Long-Acting Reversible Contraception (LARC) 
Devices in Non-Inpatient Settings” banner for a complete list of billing codes and instructions. 
 
Please contact CareSource Provider Services at 1-855-202-1058 for additional questions.  
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